
This bill impinges religious freedom and will not withstand a constitutional challenge.  It is a waste of taxpayer dollars.  I am a school 
attorney licensed in both Oregon and Washington.  I am also a passionate Democrat.  This bill is an outrageous violation of First 
Amendment rights.  Oregonians have a right to send their kids to private/religious institutions without overreaching by the 
government.  Better to spend these dollars improving our public schools than worry about the private/religious schools that are doin 
just fine.


